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Grober, Les@Waterboards

From: Bettencourt, Mark@DWR

Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2015 11:11 AM
To: Grober, Les@Waterboards

Subject: RE: delta fingerprints

Categories: Sent to me

No, they don’t plan on producing any retroactive fingerprints, they will move forward with the new ones.

From: Grober, Les@Waterboards

Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2015 10:59 AM
To: Bettencourt, Mark@DWR

Subject: RE: delta fingerprints

You say... will begin producing the fingerprints again in January. Will the runs from June through December also be run?

From: Bettencourt, Mark@DWR

Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2015 10:56 AM
To: Grober, Les@Waterboards

Subject: RE: delta fingerprints

| just talked to the modeler working on the improvements and he told me that he is currently testing his updates and
that he thinks that they will begin producing the fingerprints again in January. The improvements are based on overall
performance and not related to the drought barrier.

Mark

From: Grober, Les@Waterboards

Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2015 10:41 AM
To: Bettencourt, Mark@DWR

Subject: RE: delta fingerprints

Mark,

Thanks for the quick response. Do you know roughly when they may be available? And do you know if the
improvements in model accuracy are related to the installation of False River barrier?

Thanks, Les

From: Bettencourt, Mark@DWR

Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2015 10:36 AM
To: Grober, Les@Waterboards

Subject: RE: delta fingerprints

Hi Les,
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The modeling group that produces the fingerprints is currently working to improve the models accuracy. Unfortunately,
the May 2015 update was the last one they sent out. As soon as they have completed their modifications and testing,
we will begin sending them out again. Sorry for any inconvenience that the lapse has caused.

Mark

From: Grober, Les@Waterboards

Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2015 10:18 AM
To: Bettencourt, Mark@DWR

Subject: delta fingerprints

Mark,

| am having trouble finding the delta fingerprinting graphics that | believe used to be included in the (very handy) RTDF
updates. | followed link to archive at...

http://www.water.ca.gov/waterquality/drinkingwater/public docs/Archive%20Delta%20Fingerprints/

But the last one is for May 2015. Can you direct me to where | can find them for the last few months?
Thanks, Les

Leslie F. Grober, Assistant Deputy Director
Hearings and Special Programs Branch
Division of Water Rights

State Water Resources Control Board
1001 | Street

Sacramento, CA 95814

Telephone: (916) 341-5428
Fax: (916) 341-5400
E-mail: les.grober@waterboards.ca.gov
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